Repairs at Gas Meter - 300 block of N Washington

Eric Powell

Fri 9/13/2024 4:05 PM

Sent Items
To:Casey Slone <caseysloneconstruction@gmail.com>;

CcStan Hayes <stan@hayesengineering.net>; Terrell Smith (Smith.Terrell@marshalltexas.net) <Smith.Terrell@marshalltexas.net>;

| looked at the area of the gas meter on the west side of the 300 block of N Washington in the vicinity of 309 N Washington
after the walkthrough on Wednesday. | would like you to remove the two panels of concrete sidewalk around the gas meter,
re-prep the area, re-form for a new concrete pour that establishes the proper slope away from the building to properly shed
the rain water away. Keep in mind that you will need to pay attention to the thresholds where the doorways are to the
north and south so as not to shed the water in the direction of the either doorway once the new pour is complete.

Feel free to call with any questions. Thank you.

Eric G. Powell, PE

Director of Public Works & Utilities
City Engineer

903-935-4489

City of Marshall

PO Box 698

Marshall, TX 75671



